SPECIAL MEETING - DENNY DRIVE

A legally advertised special meeting of the Shenango Township Board of Supervisors was held March 31, 1986 at 7:00 p.m. at the Township Building. The purpose of the meeting was to hear the request of Kenlar Construction Company to relocate Denny Drive and to hear comments by the residents of Denny Drive.

Larry Sanders, president of Kenlar Construction Company, opened the meeting with a proposal of Kenlar Construction Company. The proposal was typed on individual papers and given to each person in attendance.

Residents of Denny Drive, as well as other persons, gave their opinions on the relocation of Denny Drive.

The decision as to whether Denny Drive will be relocated will be given at a later date.

Motion by E. Cunningham, second by J. Shinsky to adjourn.

Teeso K. Leace Teresa K. Peace

Secretary/Treasurer